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ALCON,

1. lrepresent the Fort Lauderdale Recruiting Station located in Lauderdale Lakes,
FL. Our station has been a part of this community since 1972, though it has
switched locations it has been in this community for decades. Our organization
takes pride in the relationship it builds within the community and one of our
strongest allies is Keiser University.

2. Keiser University allows us the opportunity to explain opportunities to young
prospective students who are thinking about continuing their education with
Keiser University. Student loan debt is a major issue many will face during their
secondary education, which is what we aim to reduce.

3. We have worked with many Keiser University alumni's and we have never been
disappointed. They typically score in the above average range and are well
rounded individuals ready to accept any challenge. We are currently in search of
candidates and we are hoping some are Keiser University Alumni’s or students.

4. Thank you for taking the time to recognize the relationship between the Fort
Lauderdale Army Recruiting Station and Keiser University. | look forward to many

more years together as community partners.
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Nigel A. Clements
SFC, USA
U.S Army Recruiter




